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Change in the Auction Schedule 

of Outright Purchases of Japanese Government Bonds 

 

The Bank of Japan decided to change the auction schedule of the outright 

purchases of Japanese government bonds (JGBs) announced in the "Monthly 

Schedule of Outright Purchases of Japanese Government Bonds (Competitive 

Auction Method) (April 2020)." 

The outright purchases of JGBs in the maturity zones of more than 1 year and up to 

3 years, more than 3 years and up to 5 years, and more than 5 years and up to 10 

years, originally scheduled for April 27, will be conducted on April 28. 

 

 


